
Band of Gold Boosters 

    Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

21 March 2023 

I. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order by President Jamey Parham at 7:00 pm. 

 

II. Approval of Minutes 

Meeting minutes from 1/17/2023 were discussed and Sabrina stated she would 

submit them to board members for review. 

 

III. Attendees 

Jamey Parham 

Bonnie Durham 

Brian Kilgore 

Sabrina Canington 

 

IV. Old Business 

a. Uniform  

Samples have not been received from Mr. Bouington and it has been agreed 

upon that it is now too late to order uniforms in time for next year. However, 

board will continue asking for samples in hopes of securing new uniforms for 

the following year. 

b. Trip 

Band members decided that they would like to go to Dollywood for their end 

of the year trip. Chaperones will need to pass a background check and the 

Boosters will need to secure a charter bus. Members need to decide where bus 

should depart from. There is 16,000 budgeted for the full band for this trip. 

c. Tshirt order 

Bonnie is reordering Tshirts for members with names misspelled. 

d. Trailer Tag 

Jamey stated that trailer tag needed to be renewed in June and that the renewal 

should come to the PO Box. 

e. Concessions 

Brian said we still need to give the 5% concessions donation to the athletics 

dept for use of the concession stand, totaling $352.54. 

Also, there were a few items left in freezer such as bags of fries that have been 

donated to the PSJ baseball team for their concessions. 

 

 

 

 



V. New Business 

a. Next Booster Meeting 

April 4th will be the next Booster meeting. The agenda will be the banquet, 

voting on next year board members and the end of the year trip to Dollywood. 

Jamey has typed a letter to be sent to all band member parents concerning the 

need for next year’s members. Mrs. Godwin said she would produce a mailing 

list and mail out letters. The hope is that the families receive them in time for 

the next meeting and along with social advertising, we will have a better turn 

out for the next meeting and be able to elect new members for next year. 

b. Banquet 

Bonnie will begin securing some quotes for catering from Sparks, 

Pomodoro’s, and Sister’s. Board discussed having a RSVP sent out so that we 

can get a semi accurate head count. 

c. Taxes 

Jamey stated that he had to get Booster taxes filed by May 1st 

 

d. Board Positions 2023/24 

Advertising for new members will be done through the mail out letter to 

parents and through social media postings. The hope is to elect new members 

at the next meeting or at least gain interest in the positions. It was discussed 

that ByLaws should possibly be edited to be more inclusive to those other 

than parents of band members since our community has many merchants and 

stakeholders that enjoy helping the Boosters. It was also discussed that the 

Boosters could possibly give stickers, signs, t-shirts etc to advertise those that 

support the Boosters. 

 

VI. Adjourn 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

 


